
 
PARISH AND DISTRICT COUNCIL ELECTIONS 

South Staffordshire Council will be hosting a briefing session for potential district and 
parish council candidates in respect of the upcoming elections on Thursday, 4 May 
2023.  

The elections are for all district and parish council seats in South Staffordshire. For 
the first time, voter ID will be required for the first time to cast your vote in person. 
You do no need photo ID to vote by post. 

Nominations for the elections close at 4pm on 4 April 2023, meaning all paperwork 
and other documentation must be submitted and accepted by that date. 

Anyone seeking to stand as a candidate in the May elections is urged to attend a 
briefing session scheduled on 22 February 2023 at 5.00p.m. The session will be held 
at South Staffordshire Council, Wolverhampton Road, Codsall, South Staffordshire, 
WV8 1PX.  

Further information on how to stand as a candidate can be found on the Electoral 
Commission website.  

To confirm your place at the briefing session on 22 February please contact 
elections@sstaffs.gov.uk or 01902 696141 
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